
Dear Legislation,

I am writing to you in support of HB 1151.

We must do everything we can to get the deer to come to us.  If you are not 
able bodied, you can’t get to the best places to hunt.
A person can feed big game and bait for turkeys. There are already herds 
of deer every winter in North Dakota. 

Support of HB 1151 is for the betterment of sportsman and women in North 
Dakota.  Especially young hunters and the elderly.

I appreciate your time in reading this support.

Thank you,

Edward Thvedt


